
Sandbag Locations 
Meteorologists continue to warn of forecasted raging 

rainstorms and flooding during this winter’s El Niño that will 
affect the Bay Area and much of California. According to the 
California Geological Survey, drought-dried and fire-scarred 

landscapes as well as hills and mountains of the Bay 
Area are vulnerable to mudslides. 

Predictions for heavy rain call for 120% above average 
precipitation through January with 140% above average 

during the months of February and March. 
In preparation for these winter storms, the Santa Clara 

Valley Water District and many local public works 
departments have increased the availability of sandbags. 

Click here for sandbag locations.	


